
 

W E S T  S U S S E X  C O U N T Y  C O U N C I L  

                 

W I N D S O R  D R I V E ,  R U S T I N G T O N   

W E S T  S U S S E X ,  B N 1 6  3 S W  

H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R S  H  M O R R I S  

T E L :  ( 0 1 9 0 3 )  8 5 6 7 8 3   

F A X :  ( 0 1 9 0 3 )  8 5 6 7 8 4  

E M A I L :  o f f i c e @ s u m m e r l e a s c h o o l . c o . u k  

 

'Growing thoughtful learners and independent thinkers' 

    

 

 
Thursday 19th March 2020  

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Following the government’s announcement yesterday that schools will be closed to everyone 
except children of key workers and vulnerable children from Monday, as part of the country’s 
ongoing response to coronavirus, I am writing to reassure you that we are working with our 
Governors and the Local Authority to put a clear and safe plan in place.  
 
Examples of these workers include NHS staff, police and delivery drivers who need to be able 
to go to work. Vulnerable children include those who have a social worker and those with 
Education, Health and Care Plans. 

Children who do not fall into these groups should remain at home with appropriate care. 

A full list of key worker categories will be published by the Cabinet Office later today. 

In the meantime, we are asking all parents to complete a simple survey as soon as possible to 
help inform our planning. Please submit this electronically or return to the school office by 
8.30am tomorrow at the very latest.  

This can be completed in hard copy (all children will come home with a copy today) or via our 
website. Please visit: Please visit our website https://www.summerlea.w-sussex.sch.uk/ > Our 
School > School Improvement > Surveys > Parent Survey re Covid-19.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this.  

I will be in touch again as soon as I have further information.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Helen Morris  
Headteacher 

mailto:office@summerleaschool.co.uk
https://www.summerlea.w-sussex.sch.uk/
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views


Key Worker Survey
We are asking all parents to complete a simple survey as soon as possible to help inform 
our planning, following the government's announcement that schools will be closed to 
everyone except parents of key workers and vulnerable children from Monday. As a school 
we are aware of our vulnerable children but do not necessarily know whether or not parents 
are key workers. Please complete the short survey below to help us collate this information. 
This information will be held confidentially by the school.

*Required

Name of first child and year group *

Your answer

Name of second child and year group (if applicable)

Your answer

Name of third child and year group (if applicable)

Your answer

Name of fourth child and year group (if applicable)

Your answer

Request edit access



Yes

No

Yes

No

Thank you for completing this survey.
Please return completed forms to the office by 08:30am on Friday 20th March.

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This form was created inside Summerlea Community Primary School. Report Abuse

Are you a key worker? (These include critical workers in health, care and
emergency services including medical staff, adult care workers, social workers,
police, fire and paramedic staff). *

If yes please specify your role.

Your answer

Do you have a spouse who is a key worker? *

If yes please specify their role.

Your answer

Submit

 Forms
Request edit access

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/1/d/e/1FAIpQLSeB93DdWX6hC9gcn88ZyHP4GsRlPEO2Md10QfykUiLBi14s9Q/reportabuse?source=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeB93DdWX6hC9gcn88ZyHP4GsRlPEO2Md10QfykUiLBi14s9Q/viewform?usp%3Ddrive_web%26edit_requested%3Dtrue
https://www.google.com/forms/about/?utm_source=product&utm_medium=forms_logo&utm_campaign=forms

